ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT

St. Benedict's College

Atchison, Kansas

Rev. Michael Carroll, O. S. B. Faculty Representative

James Tracy Senior Manager

Nov. 22

Mr. Forest Allen Kansas University Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I want to thank you again for what you have done for our boy Comp. He surely has a lot of faith in you, and so have we. We didn't use him last week because of the mud, but he will be in there this week.

I enjoyed the football game, but not the results. It was just one of those things.

I hope that I can work that S.M.U. game that we talked about. I know that you will be satisfied with my work. I have confidence in it.

I hope that some day I may be able to return all the favors that you have done for me, from the time of the relays a few years back until how.

I wish you all the success in the world for the coming season. I hope you win them all. Thanks again for everything.

Sincerely yours,

000

Don Elser